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1st March 2023 

Dear Parents or Carers, 

RE: Peter Pan Jr - Postponed 

As you may already be aware, we have taken the decision to postpone the school show, 
Peter Pan Jr, to ensure that the show really shows off the potential of our fabulous cast. 
Postponing the show also means that we can perform to the wider local community with an 
additional performance. 

This means two things, firstly the rehearsal timings are going to change slightly. We will 
now be finishing our rehearsals at 5pm rather than 5.30pm. If this causes any issues with 
transport, please let me know so that we can either support you in arranging shared 
transport or in making other arrangements.  

Secondly, the show run will now be on the dates below. I will need a reply slip to confirm 
that your child is still able to participate in the show and can commit to the new rehearsals 
and performance dates. 

12th June – Tech rehearsals (all day) 
13th June – Dress rehearsals (all day –to finish at 4pm, students can book onto the late bus 
if needed) 
14th June (Day) – Primary school performance (during the school day) 
14th June (Eve) – Open performance 1 
15th June (Eve) – Open performance 2 
16th June (Eve) – Open performance 3 
 

If you have any questions, please let me know jmiddleton@wadhamschool.co.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jenna Middleton and the production team of Peter Pan 

Please return directly to Miss Middleton: 

Name....................................................................................... Tutor Group................ 

Role(s)….….................................................................................................................. 

I confirm that I will/will not be able to participate in the production on the new dates.  
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